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Friday 12th March 2021 
 

 
 
Comic Relief – Red Nose Day – Friday 19th March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
On Friday 19th March 2021 we will be supporting Comic Relief by holding a non-uniform day. 
The theme for this event is ‘wear something red’. Students are invited to come to school 
wearing red or their own clothes.  We are suggesting a voluntary contribution of £1.00 payable 
via SIMS pay and all money raised will be donated to Comic Relief. Please note, due to 
COVID-19 we are unable to accept cash donations.  
 
Students may wear jeans, joggers, hoodies, trainers etc but we ask that they dress 
appropriately for school e.g. no short shorts or cropped tops.  
 
Students who have PE on Friday 19th March should wear appropriate sports clothing i.e. 
trainers, tracksuit bottoms, t-shirt, hoodie etc.  
 
For further information about raising money for Comic Relief, please visit their 
website https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/fundraise/. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mr K Kilduff 
Head of KS4 
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